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in brief

Help wanted: We are looking for

businesses to part-sponsor a revamp of

the school’s multi-sensory room. Please

contact the principal if you can help.

€3,000 has been pledged so far!  Our

target figure is €10,000.

Everyone is  reminded to be punctual .
Lateness (after  8 .50am) s ignif icantly
disrupts the classes and late col lect
(after  1 .30pm & 2 .30pm) can upset the
chi ld and interrupt the work of  the
staff .  Many thanks.

Similar  to our mobile phones pol icy ,
Smartwatches (that can send & receive
messages,  take photos & v ideos,  etc . )
should not be used during the school
day.  (They should be kept in the chi ld ’s
school  bag.)

Mornings:  Drivers ,  please do not block
access to the staff  parking spaces.     



From the HSE:  Flu is circulating widely in the community, with children being

significantly affected. Please remind families that anyone who is unwell should

remain at home to help prevent the spread of infection. Cough and sneeze

etiquette, along with regular hand hygiene, are essential to limiting the spread

of illness. The free nasal flu vaccine for children aged 2–17 is still available

through local pharmacies and GPs. For more information, go to hse.ie/flu

enrol now
School enrolment for September 2025 is

now open. Please spread the word to

neighbours and friends. Register via the

enrolment section of our school website

by January 27th. 
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Photos: Sixth class & the children on our School Council
donate €690 to 10 Lives Cat Rescue, Gorey.  (The
proceeds of last term’s Bake Sale.)  
Astronomy Club on Fridays!  

A s t r o n o m y  C l u b

1 0  l i v e s  c a t
r e s c u e

Wanted:  Donations of disused tablets,

iPads, etc. for use in our special classes.

Devices can be dropped to the school

office.  Thank you.  

wanted

https://www2.hse.ie/conditions/flu/

